
Illinois Lambda State Organization 

To: Members of Lambda State Executive Board 
From: Dr. Kammie Richter, Lambda State Executive Assistant 
Re: Cover letter for monthly mailing 
 
May 2016 
 
Ladies, 
I am so glad to have had the opportunity to meet so many of 
you at convention, and am happy to associate a name with a face!   
Thank you so much for volunteering to help out in so many areas!  All of us who needed 
assistance with everything from registration to table centerpieces and more certainly 
appreciated your efforts, and could not have done it without you!  
 
Please take note of the deadlines for the upcoming events and mark them on your 
calendars or phones.  Also please make arrangements to come to Nashville for the 
International Convention from July 5-9.  It is a great time to get to know DKG members 
from around the globe! 
 
The following documents are included in this May mailing:  
1) Cover letter from Executive Assistant  
2a) President’s letter 
2b) May checklist 
3) Chapter Professional Development 
4) Leadership Management Seminar 
5) Volume IV History insert 
6) Spring Focus on Finance 
7) Treasurer wanted notice 
8) Chapter Literacy Program update 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Kammie Richter, Lambda State Executive Assistant   

ExecAssistLambdaSt@gmail.com 


